
School Term Dates for 2021/2022 

Tues 15th Feb - Parent’s evening 

Thurs 17th Feb - Parent’s evening 

Mon 21st - Fri 25th Feb - half term 

Mon 11th - Fri 22nd Apr Inc. - Easter holidays 

Mon 2nd May - Bank holiday 

Mon 30th May - Mon 6th June Inc. - Half term 

Thurs 2nd June - Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Bank Holiday  

Fri 3rd June - Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Bank Holiday 

Fri 1st July - Non-pupil day 

25th & 26th July - non-pupil days 

27th July - start of the summer holidays 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

The Beacon 

Academic Year 2021/22               Issue No: 16            Date 14th Jan 2022 

Hello from Mr West 

The time before Easter gives us the opportunity to settle, focus, push forward and apply what we know. As a school, 
we are constantly reflecting on our practice to ensure that your children receive quality first teaching and learning. 

As we embark on 2022 I want to share our thoughts are on how we can make the time ahead the best that it can be.  
The relationship between home and school is a crucial one, built on trust and respect, with an appreciation of what it 
takes to raise and educate children. I have no doubt you, our parent group; will continue to work with us, so your child 
can grow in confidence, with a love of learning, and a determination to be the best person they can be. 

It is pleasing to see so many children returning to school with a smile. Smiling with an enthusiasm to take on the day. 
Smiling with a sense of happiness and adventure as we begin to navigate the spring term.   

I am very much looking forward to the new term.  There is a sense of excitement and anticipation in the air and I have 
no doubt that you will be hearing all about the fantastic learning opportunities your children will be experiencing over 
the coming weeks. Have a great weekend. 

Christmas Jumpers. 

Following the success of our Christmas jumper sale last year, we thought we would be a step ahead for this year and make 

it an annual event.  

So, if you are clearing out Christmas tops and jumpers that will no longer fit your children, just drop them off at school and 

we will store them to sell during the lead up to Christmas 2022. This may well be the earlier notification of a Christmas event. 

Thankyou in anticipation.  

Jane Gilbert PSA 

Year 3/4 Boys Qualify for Plymouth Argyle Football Finals 

On Monday, a squad of 8 children attended the qualifying event for the Plymouth Argyle Football Festival at the Manadon 
Astro. 

Cheered on by a healthy crowd of parents and siblings, the team won 3 and lost 1 match in their group, thus progressing to 
the finals in a few weeks’ time.  

Messrs Robinson, Carhart and Guest were pleased with the following boys who showed good teamwork and determination: 
Ted S, Finlay O, George H, Harrison T, Frankie S, Toby F, Teddy S and Jack W 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cricket 

Wicketz have spaces left at their Sir John Hunt Community Cricket Club 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 


